
 

Policies: PSA needs your mandate 
 

The PSA is requesting a mandate from members to adopt the following policies in the next 

Departmental Bargaining Chamber (DBC): 

 

• Parking Policy 

• Employee Assistance Protection Policy 

 

The policies were tabled by the employer in the DBC and subsequently assigned to the Policy Task 

Team to discuss. Prior to engaging the policies in the task team, the PSA circulated them to members 

to peruse and make inputs. The attached policies were extensively discussed and finalised at task-

team level.  

 

The policies were subjected to the PSA internal mandating process. Members are requested to 

provide a final mandate to adopt them, to abisai.mogopodi@psa.co.za by 13 June 2019 on the 

attached prescribed mandating form. 

 

 

Ivan Fredericks 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NATIONAL DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS (NDPW) 

06-06-2019 
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